
Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Assembly 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Kelly Cooper, Assembly President 
Members, Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly 

FROM: Jesse Bjorkman, Assembly Member ( 1}6) fn- } , a_. 

DATE: November 5, 2019 

RE: Amendment to Ordinance 2019-23, Amending KPB Titles 2, 4, and 16 
regarding Service Areas to Provide that All Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Service Area Boards Are Appointed Instead of Elected (Dunne, Hibbert) 

In my view the current code language that ensures service area boards can 
weigh in on a proposed removal of their director should remain in the code. 
Accordingly, I intend to propose that Section 8 be deleted from the ordinance 
and the remaining sections be renumbered. 

Your consideration of this amendment is appreciated. 


